
 

 

 

 

30 September 2020 

 

Dear Parent 

 

INSET Day Monday 5th October 2020 

 

The school will be closed for INSET on Monday 5th October. 

  

You will see in the student handbooks that the INSET day is scheduled for next Monday. 

We apologise that the calendar on our website had not made this clear. We have rectified 

this. 

 

Friday 27th November is also an INSET day later in the second half of the autumn term. 

 

Kind regards 

Mr Applin 

Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


